
Application for Student Hall Monitor Position 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To, 

[Principal's Name] 

[School's Name] 

[School's Address] 

Dear [Principal's Name], 

I am writing to express my interest in the Hall Monitor position at [School's Name] for the 

upcoming school year. I am currently a [Your Grade] student and believe that I would be a 

beneficial addition to the monitoring team. 

Throughout my time at [School's Name], I have consistently demonstrated responsibility, 

leadership, and a commitment to creating a positive school environment. I am aware of the 

importance of maintaining safety and order in the halls, and I am eager to contribute to that 

effort. 

As a hall monitor, I would ensure that students adhere to school policies, assist those in need, and 

foster a friendly atmosphere among classmates. I am approachable, and I believe in the 

importance of setting a good example as a student leader. 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the opportunity to discuss my 

qualifications further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Grade/Year] 

[Your Contact Information] 


